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Today, at approximately 2:08 p.m. officers responded to the Joslyn Center 
(1300 block of West Olive Avenue) regarding a female down on the grass.  
When the officers arrived, they observed a female, who appeared to be in her 
30’s, on the grass on the south side of the Joslyn Center. During the officers’ 
initial contact, the female did not show any signs of life, and she was 
pronounced dead at the scene.   
 
At this time there is no known cause of death.  The initial investigation did not 
show any signs of trauma to the female.  Burbank Police detectives are working 
with the Los Angeles County Coroner’s Office to determine the cause of death 
and the female’s identity. 
 
The investigation is on-going.  The Burbank Police Department is asking that 
anyone with information about this case to please contact the Burbank Police 
Department at (818) 238-3000. 
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